Thames View Infants





Bastable Avenue Barking Essex, IG11 OLG 020 82704317 07950 440 843 (texts only)

Paul Jordan Headteacher Paul.Jordan@TVlacademy.org

Claire Smith **Deputy Headteacher** Claire.Smith@TVlacademy.org



28th September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers;

2020 Harvest– Helping Hands - "Saying Thanks and Giving Back" on Friday 2nd October

Many religions and cultures have special celebrations to say "thank you" for all that they have. Often at these times people share their good fortune with others. For many people times are hard, money is tight and jobs are scarce, even finding a safe place to live is becoming harder and harder. Despite this every year families and the community at Thames View Infants gather together and help those that need support the most.

This year's focus for Harvest Festival is once again around helping the wider community and we are asking you to give your children food / toiletry donations to bring into school this week that we can then pass on to our local "Food Bank". This is a really good cause that has helped many of our families in their time of need.

Although Harvest is on Friday, your child can bring their donations into school any day this week – just pop your donation into a carrier bag for your child to bring into school. If you are wondering what to donate, here are some ideas:



- Noodles/Pasta or pasta sauce
- Tinned foods
- Toiletries (soap, show/bath gel, toothpaste, tooth brushes
- Dried packet foods
- Long life foods
- Pet Food

Thank-you for anything that you are able to donate to this worthy cause.

Best wishes,

Paul Jordan *Headteacher*

















We're a PAPERLESS School – so you must download & register your ParentMail App to receive e-newsletters, to book after-school clubs & Parents' meetings or to confirm consent for educational visits.